
  

 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Supported Living Framework 2025 – Stage 1 Tender Feedback  

Thank you for your submission of a bid for Essex County Council’s Supported Living Framework 

2025. We have now completed our assessment of your response for stage 1 of the 

procurement process and are pleased to confirm you have been successful and will be invited 

to stage 2 of the process.  

More detailed feedback on your response will be provided at the conclusion of the 

procurement process as part of your standstll leeer.  

Stage 2 will be commenced on 11th September 2024 and you will be invited to submit your 
tender via ProContract procurement portal from this date. All procurement documentaton for 

stage 2 will be included on the portal for review and submission. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Procurement Services 
Procurement Officer 
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By email 

 
 

Date: 25 October 2024
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